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Got East system guns at last board meeting for Jay Montgomery, replaced batteries in two 
of the guns and got them back to Jay.  Next event used them without any problem.
I used the East next and had to change batteries in third gun and make wiring clearance 
for the 410 in the stock, because tightening the stock bolt would cause the gun to only fire 
once in a while.

Answered Sam’s inquiry about using the West system at the end of June.

Tom Bunty


